
NIGHTLY LANE RESTRICTIONS
Sepulveda Boulevard at LAX Entry / Exit
Wednesday, January 12 through Thursday, March 31, 2022

Monday through Saturday Nights from 12AM to 6AM

ACTIVITY
To facilitate guideway construction for the Automated People Mover project, 
nightly lane restrictions on Sepulveda Boulevard near the airport will be in 
place Wednesday, January 12 through Thursday, March 31, Monday through 
Saturday nights from 12AM to 6AM.

While these single lane or two-lane directional closures take place overnight, 
at least one northbound and southbound through lane will be maintained at all 
times. Signage will be in place.

Issued 1.10.22
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